Jacquie Thrower

From: Reighan Van Duzen <reighanvanduzen@gmail.com>
Sent: September 13, 2024 11:03 AM

To: Jacquie Thrower

Subject: Re: MYAC Committee

Attachments: imageeea58e.PNG

Hello,

I've become too busy able to attend sadly so if you could please remove me that would be great,
Thank you

On Sat., Sep. 7, 2024, 11:45 a.m. Jacquie Thrower, <jthrower@westlincoln.ca> wrote:

Hi Reighan,

I hope you are doing well and we miss seeing you at our MYAC. If you are too busy to be a member we
understand, if that is the case can you reply to this email advising you wish to be removed from the
Committee. If we receive a written response we can proceed with removing you from our Committee.
Thanks in advance

Jacquie

Our working hours may be different. Please do not feel obligated to reply outside of your
working hours. Let’s work together to help foster healthy work-life boundaries.

Jacquie Thrower

x] Executive Assistant

Tel: 905-957-3346 ext.6726
Email: jthrower@westlincoln.ca
Web: www.westlincoln.ca
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The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the person(s) or entity to
which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review,
retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this
information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received
this in error, please contact the sender and destroy any copies of this information.




